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Comments: The Proposal for Pepetua Mining Company to reopen and expand would be tragic for the Wilderness
and all of its resources. The idea would put Wilderness, The Frank Church River in peril due to the noise,
displacement, nature's balance as well introducing more pollution.

The Forest Service should deny the mine permit and require Peretua to clean up it prior mess. This is on the
cause of tailing and to have to use the Federal Government and the Nez Perce Tribe to do this is irresponsible

and costly.

NO MINING PERMITI!



